Hussah Adnan Alzamil
● Al-Khobar, Saudi Arabia ●Postal Code. 34438
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Queen Mary University of London
Mid End Road
London E1 4NS

Dear Queen Mary University registration team,

I am writing this letter to express my interest to your MSc Corporate Finance program, I believe that my education and skills make me a suitable candidate for this program.

I graduated with a BSc degree in Finance as a first honor student with a GPA 4.99 Out of 5 from Imam Abdulrahman bin Faisal university. Through my bachelor’s degree I completed 6 months of training program with Saudi Aramco as planning and Performance Analyst, in addition to that, I had published a paper for my senior project in international journal.

After I graduated, I joined Gulf International Bank Future Executive Program and I have been selected among hundreds of candidates, through the program I attend an intensive course related to finance and banking coordinated by The London Institute of banking and Finance, where I have been certified In Finance & Banking from that Institute. After two years of experience in Banking sector I joined Imam Abdulrahman bin Faisal University as Faculty member with a position of a Teaching Assistant in the finance department.

Queen Mary University ranked as one of the top 20 universities in the UK, also, it’s considered as a leading research-intensive university as it’s ranked seventh in the UK for the quality of research. In addition to that, the great reputation of the School of Economics and Finance as it’s a center of excellence in both research and teaching. Because of that, I believe it’s a great opportunity to be a postgraduate student from Queen Marry University. 
Furthermore, London considered as a Centre of excellence for education which you will meet a wide variety of professionals from all over the world and that could open the door to unique opportunities, in addition to that, London is the home to a huge international student community as it’s a popular destination. 
After studying a MSc degree in Queen Mary University, I will be promoted as a lecture, and that would give me the opportunity to complete my PhD degree in the near future at Queen Mary.
I welcome the opportunity to discuss with you personally how my skills and strengths can meet the program requirements. Hoping you accept my application for your Corporate Finance Master program.

Thanking and appreciating your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Hussah Alzamil 

